
English (reading and writing) 
We will be looking a fiction and non-fiction 
texts, we will be analysing the vocabulary, 
inferring details and answering test style 

questions. 
We will also be writing a narrative, where we 
focus on fronted adverbials, expanded noun 

phrases and similes. 

Mathematics 
The children will be working on their 

understanding of fractions, decimals and 
place value. 

They will begin to look at co-ordinates and 
translating shape. 

Additionally, we will be learning about 
statistics. 

Science 
The children will look at different ways of 

grouping living things and will use 
classification keys.  

They will compare the living things in the 
northern and southern most parts of the 

British Isles and compare this to their own 
location. 

History / Geography 
We will be placing Ancient Egypt within the 

context of history. 
We will be exploring significant people 
including: Tutankhamun and Cleopatra. 
 We will be comparing the daily life of 

Ancient and Modern Egyptians by looking at 
artefacts and multiple sources of 

information. 
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Art & Design / Design & Technology 
The children will be designing, labelling, 

creating and painting their own sarcophagus 
inspired by the Ancient Egyptians. 

 
Then, the children will move onto their new 

topic of sewing. 

Personal, Social, Health and Economic 
Education 

Knowing how to make friends, to solve 
problems when they occur, to feel part of a 

group, to show respect, help themselves and 
others when they’re upset. 

Computing 
 

The children will be looking at Animation, 
Effective Search and becoming Hardware 

Investigators! 

Physical Education 
I can demonstrate the difference in sprinting 

and jogging techniques. I can explain what 
happens in my body when I warm up. I can 
jump for distance and height with balance 

and control. I can throw with some accuracy 
and power to a target area. 

Spanish 
I can name food ingredients, price food 
items, select the right ingredients, what 

colour something is, say what colour 
something is, how many of something there 

is, ask how much something costs. 

Music 
The children will be taught how to play the 

Spanish Guitar. 
They will be learning new songs, and 

performing them as a class. 

Religious Education 
Through religion and our school values, we 

will be discussing: living by the rules and 
being imaginative and explorative / 

appreciating beauty. 
 

 


